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With this book, author
Alexander S. White
provides users of the
a6400 with a manual
covering all aspects of
the camera’s operation.
Using a tutorial-like
approach, the book shows
beginning and
intermediate
photographers how to
accomplish things with
the a6400, and explains
when and why to use the
camera’s many features.
The book provides
details about the
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camera’s shooting modes
as well as its menu
options for shooting,
playback, setup, video,
Wi-Fi, Bluetooth, and
special effects. The
book covers the a6400’s
ability to use its touch
screen for focusing and
enlarging images in some
situations, its upgraded
autofocus system, which
includes automatic
focusing on the eyes of
humans or animals, and
the camera’s wide range
of options for assigning
its control buttons,
dial, and wheel to carry
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out photographic
functions. The book
includes more than 450
color photographs that
illustrate the camera’s
controls, display
screens, and menus. The
images include
photographs taken using
the a6400’s Scene mode,
with settings optimized
for subjects such as
landscapes, sunsets,
portraits, and action
shots; and its Creative
Style and Picture Effect
menu options, with
settings that alter the
appearance of images.
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The book provides
concise introductions to
topics such as street
photography and infrared
photography, and
explains how to use the
camera’s Wi-Fi and
Bluetooth features to
transfer images to a
smartphone or tablet, to
control the camera from
such a device, and to
add location information
to images. The book
includes a full
discussion of the video
features of the a6400,
which can shoot HD and
4K (ultra-HD) movies,
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with manual control of
exposure and focus
during recording. The
book explains the
camera’s numerous
features for
professional-level
videography, including
Picture Profiles that
allow adjustment of
settings such as gamma
curve, black level,
knee, and detail. The
book describes steps for
recording 4K video to an
external video recorder
using the “clean” video
output from the camera’s
HDMI port. In three
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appendices, the book
discusses accessories
for the a6400, including
cases, power sources,
remote controls,
microphones and external
flash units, and
includes a list of
websites and other
resources for further
information. The book
includes an appendix
with “quick tips” on how
to take advantage of the
camera’s features in the
most efficient ways
possible. This guide to
the a6400 includes a
detailed index, so the
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reader can quickly
locate information about
any particular feature
or aspect of the camera.
David Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6100/ILCE-6100 Guide to
Digital Photography is
your essential handbook
for learning all the
powerful – but easy to
use -- features of
Sony's most advanced
entry-level APS-C
mirrorless camera. Its
new LCD swivels to face
forward, making the
camera excellent for
self-portraits,
vlogging, and other
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applications. The a6100
features a 24 megapixel
sensor with 425 embedded
phase-detect pixels for
lightning-fast autofocus
at up to 11 frames per
second. With an
electronic shutter that
provides a silent
shooting option,
stunning 4K/UHD video
capabilities, and new
time-lapse photography
features, the
a6100/ILCE-6100 is a
versatile digital camera
that has simple
operation yet boasts all
the features you need to
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take great photos. With
this book in hand, you
will discover all the
capabilities of the Sony
Alpha a6100/ILCE-6100 as
you explore the world of
digital photography,
develop your creativity,
and capture the best
photographs you’ve ever
taken. Filled with
detailed how-to steps
and full-color
illustrations, David
Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6100/ILCE-6100 Guide to
Digital Photography
describes every feature
of this sophisticated
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camera in depth, from
taking your first photos
through advanced details
of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and
more. It relates each
feature to specific
photographic techniques
and situations. Also
included is the handy
camera “roadmap,” an
easy-to-use visual guide
to the a6100/ILCE-6100’s
features and controls.
Learn when to use every
option and, more
importantly, when not to
use them, by following
the author’s recommended
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settings for every menu
entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor
David Busch as your
guide, you’ll quickly
have full creative
mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether
you’re shooting on the
job, taking pictures as
an advanced enthusiast
pushing the limits of
your imagination, or are
just out for fun. Start
building your knowledge
and confidence, while
bringing your vision to
light with the Sony
Alpha a6100/ILCE-6100.
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David Busch's Sony Alpha
a7 IV Guide to Digital
Photography is the most
comprehensive resource
and reference for Sony’s
long-awaited
33-megapixel full frame
mirrorless camera.
Capable of 10 frame-persecond bursts even at
full resolution, the a7
IV is fast enough for
action photography, and
its enhanced dynamic
range delivers the image
quality that the most
demanding landscape or
fine-art photographer
requires. This camera’s
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remarkable low-light
performance, fast sensorbased phase detect
autofocus (with realtime face and eye
tracking in both still
and movie modes), and
improved 5-axis in-body
image stabilization, the
a7 IV has all the tools
needed to take
incredible images. This
book will show you how
to master those features
as you explore the world
of digital photography
and hone your creativity
with your a7 IV. Filled
with detailed how-to
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steps and full-color
illustrations, David
Busch's Sony Alpha a7 IV
Guide to Digital
Photography covers every
feature of this camera
in depth, from taking
your first photos
through advanced details
of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and
more, and relates each
feature to specific
photographic techniques
and situations. Also
included is the handy
camera "roadmap"
chapter, an easy-to-use
visual guide to the
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camera's features and
controls. Learn when to
use every option and,
more importantly, when
not to use them, by
following the author’s
recommended settings for
each menu entry. With
best-selling
photographer and mentor
David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly
have full creative
mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced
enthusiast exploring
full frame photography
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for the first time, or
are just out for fun.
Start building your
knowledge and
confidence, while
bringing your vision to
light with the Sony a7
IV.
Easy-to-understand
techniques for getting
the most from your Canon
EOS 5D Mark II DSLR At
nearly $3,000 for the
body only, the Canon 5D
Mark II DSLR is for
amateurs and semiprofessionals who are
serious about taking
great photos-and this goPage 16/120
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anywhere guide shares
insight for doing just
that. Authors Charlotte
Lowrie and Brian
McLernon walk you step
by step through each
function on the Canon
EOS 5D Mark II, going
into more depth and
scope than the standard
manual that accompanies
the camera. Portable and
easy to understand, the
book shows you how to
get the exact show you
want, when you want
them, and is packed with
more than 200 beautiful
color photos. Includes
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step-by-step techniques
and professional tips on
taking exceptional
photos with your Canon
EOS 5D Mark II Reviews
how to better understand
the various functions
and potential of your
Canon EOS 5D Mark II
Features samples of
inspirational photos
taken by the author With
so much helpful advice
for getting the most out
of your Canon EOS 5D
Mark II, you'll be
referencing this guide
again and again.
The Complete Guide to
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the Olympus O-MD E-M1 II
(B&W Edition)
David Busch's Nikon D780
Guide to Digital
Photography
David Busch's Nikon Z7
II/Z6 II Guide to
Digital Photography
3Ds Max 2008: A Complete
Guide
David Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6600/ILCE-6600 Guide to
Digital Photography
This book is a complete
manual for users of the
Sony Cyber-shot DSCRX100 VII camera, one of
the most advanced, but
still pocketable,
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cameras available. With
this book, author
Alexander White provides
users of the RX100 VII
with a guide to all
aspects of the camera’s
operation, including its
many advanced settings
for autofocus and
exposure control. Using
a tutorial-like
approach, the book shows
beginning and
intermediate
photographers how to
take still images and
record video with the
RX100 VII, and explains
when and why to use the
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camera’s many features.
The book provides
details about the
camera’s automatic and
advanced shooting modes,
including continuous
shooting at rates as
fast as 20 frames per
second, with short
bursts as fast as 90
frames per second, as
well as its numerous
menu options for
shooting, playback, and
setup. The book includes
information about using
Wi-Fi and Bluetooth
connections for image
transfer, remote
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control, and adding
location information to
images. The book has
more than 500 color
photographs or
illustrations that help
explain the camera’s
menus, shooting screens,
and features. These
images include examples
of photographs taken
using the RX100 VII’s
Scene mode, with
settings optimized for
subjects such as
landscapes, sunsets,
portraits, low-light,
and action shots; and
the Creative Style and
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Picture Effect menu
options, with settings
that alter the
appearance of images.
The book also provides
introductions to topics
such as street
photography,
astrophotography, and
digiscoping, with
photographic examples.
The book includes a full
discussion of the video
features of the RX100
VII, which can shoot HD
and 4K (ultra-HD)
movies, and which offers
manual control of
exposure and focus
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during movie recording.
The book explains the
camera’s numerous
features that are useful
for professional-level
videography, including
Picture Profiles that
allow adjustment of
settings such as gamma
curve, black level,
knee, and detail. The
book provides detailed
information about
recording 4K video to an
external video recorder
using the “clean” video
output from the camera’s
HDMI port. In three
appendices, the book
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discusses accessories
for the RX100 VII,
including cases, power
sources, grips, remote
controls, and filter
adapters, and includes a
list of websites and
other resources for
further information. The
book includes an
appendix with “quick
tips” on how to take
advantage of the
camera’s features in the
most efficient ways
possible. This guide to
the RX100 VII includes a
detailed index, so the
reader can quickly find
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needed information about
any particular feature
or aspect of the camera.
Everything you need to
know to take amazing
photographs using your
new DSLR The Nikon D5300
Digital Field Guide is
filled with everything
you need to know to take
fantastic photos with
your new Nikon. In full
color, this portable
guide covers all of the
essential controls,
features, and functions
of the Nikon D5300,
using step-by-step
instructions and
Page 26/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
providing full-color
images of each menu
screen. Nikon users will
love this comprehensive
field guide—it's just
the right size to fit
into a camera bag, so
you'll be able to take
it wherever your
photography adventures
take you. The guide goes
beyond camera settings,
offering you a refresher
course in digital
photography principles,
and covering the
essentials of lighting,
composition, and
exposure. This perfectly
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sized field guide
features: Compact size,
allowing photographers
to carry it wherever
they go Professional
advice on everything
from composing a variety
of shots to choosing
lenses Colorful example
images, along with
detailed instructions on
how to get the most from
each of the camera's
features Filled with
amazing examples, this
handy guide offers a
variety of tips and
tricks. You'll learn how
to capture portraits,
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take character-filled
candid shots, frame
sports action, document
travel, work with macro
photography, and much
more!
Get the very most out of
your Canon PowerShot G11
camera. Now that you've
got a new Canon
PowerShot G11 10.0
megapixel digital
camera, take this handy
book along to help you
tap all the tricks and
features that your cool
new camera has to offer.
Canon PowerShot G11
Digital Field Guide,
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sized perfectly to fit
in your camera bag,
includes pages of stepby-step techniques,
beautiful full-color
examples, and
professional tips sure
to help you capture
exactly the images you
want. Understand all the
technology your new
camera has to offer—such
as new face recognition
software, a 5x optical
zoom, faster
electronics, and much
more—with this step-bystep guide. It's so
handy, you can check for
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tips while you're
shooting! Provides nofail techniques for
getting the most out of
your Canon PowerShot G11
digital camera Walks you
through the PowerShot
G11's new features and
functions, including
face recognition
software, 5x optical
zoom, RAW image format
capture, a wider
aperture than standard
PowerShot models, faster
electronics, and remote
capture Elevates your
photography skills to a
new level with
Page 31/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
photography secrets from
professional
photographer and author
Charlotte Lowrie Teaches
you photography
essentials and offers
beautiful, full-color
examples to inspire you
on your next shoot Move
from standard shots to
power shots with Canon
PowerShot G11 Digital
Field Guide.
David Busch's Sony Alpha
a7C Guide to Digital
Photography is the most
comprehensive resource
and reference for Sony’s
ultra-compact
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24-megapixel full frame
mirrorless camera. The
a7C packs large sensor
image quality and low
light performance into
the world’s smallest
full-frame camera with
in-body five-axis image
stabilization. The
perfect companion for
travel photography under
the most demanding
conditions, it’s also
fast enough for 10
frames-per-second action
photography bursts, and
delivers the resolution
the most demanding
landscape or fine-art
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photographer require.
With fast, sensor-based
693-point phase detect
autofocus (with realtime face and eye
tracking), and 4K and
full HD video
capabilities, the a7C
has all the tools needed
to take incredible still
images and capture
compelling movies and
video blogs. This book
will show you how to
master those features as
you explore the world of
digital photography and
hone your creativity
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with your a7C.
Filled with detailed howto steps and full-color
illustrations, David
Busch's Sony Alpha a7C
Guide to Digital
Photography covers every
feature of this camera
in depth, from taking
your first photos
through advanced details
of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and
more, and relates each
feature to specific
photographic techniques
and situations. Also
included is the handy
Page 35/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
camera "roadmap"
chapter, an easy-to-use
visual guide to the
camera's features and
controls. Learn when to
use every option and,
more importantly, when
not to use them, by
following the author’s
recommended settings for
each menu entry. With
best-selling
photographer and mentor
David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly
have full creative
mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the
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job, as an advanced
enthusiast exploring
full frame photography
for the first time, or
are just out for fun.
Start building your
knowledge and
confidence, while
bringing your vision to
light with the Sony a7C.
David Busch's Nikon
D5600 Guide to Digital
SLR Photography
Pocket Guide
Photographer's Guide to
the Sony DSC-RX10 IV
MultiSync MT
Getting the Most from
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Sony's Full-frame
Compact Camera
David Busch's Nikon D3500
Guide to Digital SLR
Photography is your all-in-one
comprehensive resource and
reference for the Nikon D3500
camera, the company’s most
compact and easy-to-use entrylevel dSLR. Taking and sharing
pictures is easier than ever,
thanks to the D3500’s enhanced
Guide Mode and SnapBridge
Bluetooth Low Energy wireless
link between the D3500 and
your Android or iOS smartphone
or tablet.. This 24-megapixel
camera offers Full HD 1080p 60
fps video, continuous shooting
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at up to 5 frames per second,
and increased battery life of up
to 1550 shots per charge. With
this book in hand, you can fine
tune your camera skills as you
explore the world of digital
photography, develop your
creativity, and take great
photographs with your D3500.
Filled with detailed how-to steps
and full-color illustrations, David
Busch's Nikon D3500 Guide to
Digital SLR Photography covers
all the camera's features in
depth, from taking your first
photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and more,
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and relates each feature to
specific photographic
techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy visual
guide to the D3500, with closeup photos and descriptions of
the camera's essential features
and controls. Learn when to use
each option and, more
importantly, when not to use
them, by following the author’s
recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David
Busch as your guide, you'll
quickly have full creative
mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether you're
shooting on the job, as an
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advanced enthusiast, or are just
out for fun. Start building your
knowledge and confidence,
while bringing your vision to
light with the Nikon D3500
today. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px
0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 11.0px
Verdana}
David Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6400/ILCE-6400 Guide to
Digital Photography is the most
comprehensive reference and
guide book available for Sony’s
advanced APS-C mirrorless
camera. This enthusiast digital
camera has a more powerful
processor and upgraded
autofocus with enhanced realtime tracking and advanced Eye
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AF. Its new LCD swivels to face
forward, making the camera
excellent for self-portraits,
vlogging, and other
applications. The a6400
features a 24 megapixel sensor
with 425 embedded phasedetect pixels for lightning-fast
autofocus at up to 11 frames
per second. With an electronic
shutter that provides a silent
shooting option, stunning
4K/UHD video capabilities, and
new time-lapse photography
features, the a6400/ILCE-6400
is a versatile digital camera
that’s simple to use, yet boasts
features demanded by the most
avid photo buff. With this book
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in hand, you will discover all the
capabilities of the Sony Alpha
a6400/ILCE-6400 as you explore
the world of digital
photography, develop your
creativity, and capture the best
photographs you’ve ever taken.
Filled with detailed how-to steps
and full-color illustrations, David
Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6400/ILCE-6400 Guide to
Digital Photography describes
every feature of this
sophisticated camera in depth,
from taking your first photos
through advanced details of
setup, exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more. It relates
each feature to specific
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photographic techniques and
situations. Also included is the
handy camera “roadmap,” an
easy-to-use visual guide to the
a6400/ILCE-6400’s features and
controls. Learn when to use
every option and, more
importantly, when not to use
them, by following the author’s
recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David
Busch as your guide, you’ll
quickly have full creative
mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether you’re
shooting on the job, taking
pictures as an advanced
enthusiast pushing the limits of
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your imagination, or are just out
for fun. Start building your
knowledge and confidence,
while bringing your vision to
light with the Sony Alpha
a6400/ILCE-6400.
Guide book for Sony DSC-RX100
V camera
Essential lighting guide for users
of compact cameras and dSLRs
One of the most important
aspects of photography is
lighting, but getting the lighting
right is tricky. When should you
use flash? Are a camera’s
automatic settings dependable?
Should you use reflectors or
diffusers and where do you
place them? This handy,
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portable reference will show you
when, where, and how to create
and capture perfect light, every
time. The book includes a color
checker card to help you
maintain true color, as well as
examples of stunningly-lit
photos of people, wildlife, and
landscapes to inspire you. Walks
you through the essentials of
lighting for digital photography
Helps beginning and
intermediate photographers
leave the safety of automatic
settings and confidently control
lighting themselves Shows how
to evaluate natural light, decide
when to use flash, and how and
when to use diffusers or
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reflectors Includes a tear-out
color checker card to help you
maintain true color in your
photographs Comes in the
handy, portable Digital Field
Guides size, perfect for camera
bags Create and capture the
perfect lighting every time, with
Lighting Digital Field Guide!
Complete CompTIA A+ Guide to
IT Hardware and Software
David Busch's Nikon D3500
Guide to Digital SLR
Photography
David Busch’s Compact Field
Guide for the Nikon D5500
David Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6400/ILCE-6400 Guide to
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Digital Photography
Autodesk 3ds Max 2011: A
Comprehensive guide
This book is a complete guide to the
Sony Cyber-shot DSC-RX10 IV
camera. With this book, author
Alexander S. White provides users of
the RX10 IV with a manual covering
all aspects of the camera’s
operation. Using a tutorial-like
approach, the book shows beginning
and intermediate photographers
how to accomplish things with the
RX10 IV, and explains when and
why to use the camera’s many
features. The book provides details
about the camera’s shooting modes
as well as its menu options for
shooting, playback, setup, video, WiPage 48/120
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Fi, and special effects. The book
covers all features of the RX10 IV
that are new for this model,
including its enhanced focusing
system with phase detection
autofocus; its ability to use a touch
screen for focusing and enlarging
images in some situations; and a
variety of new or enhanced menu
options. The book includes more
than 500 color photographs that
illustrate the camera’s controls,
display screens, and menus. The
images include photographs taken
using the RX10 IV’s Scene mode,
with settings optimized for subjects
such as landscapes, sunsets,
portraits, and action shots; and its
Creative Style and Picture Effect
Page 49/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
menu options, with settings that
alter the appearance of images. The
book provides concise introductions
to topics such as street photography
and infrared photography, and
explains how to use the camera’s
Wi-Fi and Bluetooth features to
transfer images to a smartphone or
tablet, to control the camera from
such a device, and to add location
information to images. The book
includes a full discussion of the
video features of the RX10 IV, which
can shoot HD and 4K (ultra-HD)
movies, with manual control of
exposure and focus during
recording. The book explains the
camera’s numerous features for
professional-level videography,
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including Picture Profiles that allow
adjustment of settings such as
gamma curve, black level, knee, and
detail. The book describes steps for
recording 4K video to an external
video recorder using the “clean”
video output from the camera’s
HDMI port. In three appendices, the
book discusses accessories for the
RX10 IV, including cases, power
sources, remote controls,
microphones and external flash
units, and includes a list of websites
and other resources for further
information. The book includes an
appendix with “quick tips” on how
to take advantage of the camera’s
features in the most efficient ways
possible. This guide to the RX10 IV
Page 51/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
includes a detailed index, so the
reader can quickly locate
information about any particular
feature or aspect of the camera.
David Busch's Sony Alpha a7 III
Guide to Digital Photography is
most comprehensive resource and
reference for Sony’s affordable
24MP full-frame mirrorless camera.
With advanced 693-point phase
detect autofocus, 5-axis in-body
image stabilization, 10 frames-persecond continuous shooting, and 4K
video capture, the a7 III offers
enthusiasts a versatile combination
of advanced features. This book
shows you how to master those
capabilities as you explore the
world of digital photography and
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hone your creativity with the a7 III.
Filled with detailed how-to steps
and full-color illustrations, David
Busch's Sony Alpha a7 III Guide to
Digital Photography covers every
feature of this camera in depth, from
taking your first photos through
advanced details of setup, exposure,
lens selection, lighting, and more,
and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and
situations. Also included is the
handy camera "roadmap," an easyto-use visual guide to the camera's
features and controls. Learn when to
use every option and, more
importantly, when not to use them,
by following the author’s
recommended settings for each
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menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David
Busch as your guide, you'll quickly
have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an
advanced enthusiast exploring full
frame photography for the first time,
or are just out for fun. Start building
your knowledge and confidence,
while bringing your vision to light
with the Sony a7 III. p.p1 {margin:
0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
12.0px 'Times New Roman'} p.p2
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px;
font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman';
min-height: 15.0px}
Even film diehards have a tough
time resisting the instant
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gratification of the digital camera.
Today's digital cameras are more
affordable then ever before, and
they deliver high quality images that
are a snap to share. Plus, you can
take risks with a digital camera you
never would with a film camera. You
waste nothing; there's no film
required, and because you only print
the pictures you need, digital
photography is cost effective and
environmentally friendly. But to take
full advantage of a digital camera,
you need to be an experienced
photographer and an expert at
digital photography too. With more
than 15 years of experience as a
photojournalist, author Derrick
Story brings you Digital
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Photography Pocket Guide, 3rd
Edition. For everyone who owns or
will own a digital camera (and that
pretty much means everyone!), this
is the perfect on-the-go guide for
taking top-notch digital photos. In
this third edition of the bestselling
pocket guide, Story expands on the
basic photography techniques that
he introduced in earlier editions,
including an explanation of each
camera component and what it does,
tips for choosing just the right
settings for your needs, and much
more. This indispensable guide
covers everything from how to shoot
sports action, close ups, and night
shots, to dealing with image
resolution, archiving, and memory
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cards. Affordable and portable,
Digital Photography Pocket Guide,
3rd Edition offers full-color
photographs, screen shots, and line
art illustrating all the topics in the
guide's three main sections ("Digital
Camera Components," "Standard
Camera Functions," and "How Do
I?"). Contents are labeled A to Z for
quick reference. There's also a
comprehensive table of contents and
index so you'll waste no time
flipping to the specific information
you need--whether you want to
transfer images, make a QuickTime
movie, or just figure out what
purpose that mystery setting on your
camera serves. There's even a
section of easy-to-read reference
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tables for quick look-up of white
balance settings, exposure
compensation, camera mode
explanations, and plenty more.
David Busch's Nikon Z5 Guide to
Digital Photography is your all-inone comprehensive resource and
reference for getting the most out of
your Nikon Z5 mirrorless camera.
Nikon’s most affordable full-frame
mirrorless model boasts up-scale
features, including dual memory
card slots, five-axis image
stabilization for sharp images even
when using slow shutter speeds, and
an advanced hybrid autofocus
system with face/eye detection and
273 AF points. The Z5’s 24MP
sensor supports 4K and Full HD
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movie shooting, and an innovative
Focus Shift mode that produces
stunning deep-focus images. With
this book in hand, you’ll master all
the camera’s impressive features,
and fine tune your camera skills as
develop your creativity taking great
photographs with your new Z5.
Filled with detailed how-to steps
and full-color illustrations, David
Busch's Nikon Z5 Guide to Digital
Photography covers all the camera's
capabilities in depth, from taking
your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and more, and
relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and
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situations. Also included is the
handy visual guide to the Z5, with
close-up photos and descriptions of
the camera's essential features and
controls. Learn when to use each
option and, more importantly, when
not to use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings for
every menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David
Busch as your guide, you'll quickly
have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an
advanced enthusiast, or are just out
for fun. Start building your
knowledge and confidence, while
bringing your vision to light with the
Nikon Z5 today.
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David Busch's Canon EOS Rebel
SL2/200D Guide to Digital SLR
Photography
Lighting Digital Field Guide
Getting the Most from Sony's
Compact Full-Frame Camera
David Busch's Sony Alpha a7 III
Guide to Digital Photography
Nikon D5300 Digital Field Guide

This book is a complete guide to
using the Sony Cyber-shot DSCRX1R II camera. With this book,
author Alexander White provides
users of the RX1R II with a
manual covering all aspects of
the camera’s operation. Using a
tutorial-like approach, the book
shows beginning and
intermediate photographers how
to accomplish things with this
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premium full-frame camera, and
explains when and why to use the
camera’s many features. The
book provides details about the
camera’s shooting modes as well
as its menu options for shooting,
playback, setup, and special
effects. The book covers all of the
features of the RX1R II, including
its variable low pass filter, fast
autofocus system, HD video
recording, and features for
continuous shooting. The book
includes more than 450 color
photographs that illustrate the
camera’s controls, display
screens, and menus. The images
provide examples of photographs
taken using the RX1R II’s Scene
mode, with settings optimized for
subjects such as landscapes,
sunsets, portraits, and action
Page 62/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
shots; and the Creative Style and
Picture Effect menu options, with
settings for altering the
appearance of images. The book
also provides introductions to
topics such as street
photography, astrophotography,
and digiscoping. It includes a full
discussion of the video features
of the RX1R II, which can shoot
HD movies with manual control
of exposure and focus during
movie recording. In three
appendices, the book discusses
accessories for the RX1R II,
including cases, power sources,
remote controls, and external
flash units, and includes a list of
websites and other resources for
further information. The book
includes an appendix with “quick
tips” on how to take advantage of
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the camera’s features in the most
efficient ways possible. This
guide to the RX1R II includes a
detailed index, so the reader can
quickly find needed information
about any particular feature or
aspect of the camera.
Autodesk 3ds Max 2020: A
Comprehensive Guide book aims
at harnessing the power of
Autodesk 3ds Max for modelers,
animators, and designers. The
book caters to the needs of both
the novice and the advanced
users of 3ds Max. Keeping in view
the varied requirements of the
users, the book first introduces
the basic features of 3ds Max
2020 and then gradually
progresses to cover the advanced
3D models and animations. In
this book, one project which is
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based on the tools and concepts
covered in the text has been
added to enhance the knowledge
of the users. Additionally, in this
edition, the readers will be able
to learn about some new and
enhanced features of 3ds Max
2020 such as Compound Shapes
and Chamfer Modifier. Salient
Features: Consists of 18 chapters
and 1 project that are organized
in a pedagogical sequence
covering various aspects of
modeling, texturing, lighting, and
animation. The author has
followed the tutorial approach to
explain various concepts of
modeling, texturing, lighting, and
animation. The first page of every
chapter summarizes the topics
that are covered in it. Step-bystep instructions that guide the
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users through the learning
process. Additional information
throughout the book in the form
of notes and tips. Self-Evaluation
Tests and Review Questions at
the end of each chapter to help
the users assess their knowledge.
Table of Contents Chapter 1:
Introduction to Autodesk 3ds
Max 2020 Chapter 2: Standard
Primitives Chapter 3: Extended
Primitives Chapter 4: Working
with Architectural Objects
Chapter 5: Splines and Extended
Splines Chapter 6: Modifying
Splines Chapter 7: Materials and
Maps Chapter 8: Modifying 3D
Mesh Objects Chapter 9: Graphite
Modeling Technique Chapter 10:
Compound Objects Chapter 11:
Modifiers Chapter 12: Lights and
Rendering Chapter 13: Animation
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Basics Chapter 14: Rigid Body
Dynamics and Helpers Chapter
15: NURBS Modeling * Chapter
16: Systems, Hierarchy, and
Kinematics * Chapter 17: Particle
Systems and Space Warps-I *
Chapter 18: Particle Systems and
Space Warps-II * Project 1:
Creating a Diner Index (*For free
download)
David Busch's Sony Alpha a7R IV
Guide to Digital Photography is
the most comprehensive resource
and reference for Sony’s
innovative 61-megapixel full
frame mirrorless camera. Capable
of 10 frame-per-second bursts
even at full resolution, the a7R IV
is fast enough for action
photography, and its 15-stop
enhanced dynamic range delivers
the image quality that the most
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demanding landscape or fine-art
photographer requires. This
camera’s remarkable low-light
performance, fast sensor-based
567-point phase detect autofocus
(with real-time face and eye
tracking in both still and movie
modes), and improved 5-axis inbody image stabilization, the a7R
IV has all the tools needed to
take incredible images. This book
will show you how to master
those features as you explore the
world of digital photography and
hone your creativity with your
a7R IV. Filled with detailed howto steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Sony
Alpha a7R IV Guide to Digital
Photography covers every feature
of this camera in depth, from
taking your first photos through
Page 68/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
advanced details of setup,
exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more, and relates each
feature to specific photographic
techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy camera
"roadmap" chapter, an easy-touse visual guide to the camera's
features and controls. Learn
when to use every option and,
more importantly, when not to
use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings
for each menu entry. With bestselling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll
quickly have full creative mastery
of your camera’s capabilities,
whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast
exploring full frame photography
for the first time, or are just out
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for fun. Start building your
knowledge and confidence, while
bringing your vision to light with
the Sony a7R IV.
Autodesk 3ds Max 2021: A
Comprehensive Guide aims at
harnessing the power of Autodesk
3ds Max for modelers, animators,
and designers. The book caters to
the needs of both the novice and
the advanced users of 3ds Max.
Keeping in view the varied
requirements of the users, the
textbook first introduces the
basic features of 3ds Max 2021
and then gradually progresses to
cover the advanced 3D models
and animations. In this textbook,
one project which is based on the
tools and concepts covered in the
text has been added to enhance
the knowledge of the users.
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Additionally, in this edition, the
readers will be able to learn
about some new and enhanced
features of 3ds Max 2020 such as
Compound Shapes and Chamfer
Modifier. This book will help you
unleash your creativity, thus
helping you create stunning 3D
models and animations. Salient
Features Consists of 18 chapters
and 1 project that are organized
in a pedagogical sequence
covering various aspects of
modeling, texturing, lighting, and
animation. The author has
followed the tutorial approach to
explain various concepts of
modeling, texturing, lighting, and
animation. The first page of every
chapter summarizes the topics
that are covered in it. Step-bystep instructions that guide the
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users through the learning
process. Additional information
throughout the book in the form
of notes and tips. Self-Evaluation
Tests and Review Questions at
the end of each chapter to help
the users assess their knowledge.
Table of Contents Chapter 1:
Introduction to Autodesk 3ds
Max 2021 Chapter 2: Standard
Primitives Chapter 3: Extended
Primitives Chapter 4: Working
with Architectural Objects
Chapter 5: Splines and Extended
Splines Chapter 6: Modifying
Splines Chapter 7: Materials and
Maps Chapter 8: Modifying 3D
Mesh Objects Chapter 9: Graphite
Modeling Technique Chapter 10:
Compound Objects Chapter 11:
Modifiers Chapter 12: Lights and
Rendering Chapter 13: Animation
Page 72/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
Basics Chapter 14: Rigid Body
Dynamics and Helpers Chapter
15: NURBS Modeling * Chapter
16: Systems, Hierarchy, and
Kinematics * Chapter 17: Particle
Systems and Space Warps-I *
Chapter 18: Particle Systems and
Space Warps-II * Project 1:
Creating a Diner Index ( *For free
download) Free Teaching and
Learning Resources: CADCIM
Technologies provides the
following free teaching and
learning resources with this
book: Technical support by
contacting
'techsupport@cadcim.com' Max
and Media files used in tutorials,
exercises *, and illustrations
Instructor Guide with solution to
all review questions and
instructions to create the models
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for exercises * Additional
learning resources at
'3dsmaxexperts.blogspot.com'
and 'youtube.com/cadcimtech' ( *
For Faculty only) We also provide
video courses on Autodesk 3ds
Max. To enroll, please visit the
CADCIM website using the
following link:
'www.cadcim.com/video-courses'
Nikon D5200 Digital Field Guide
David Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6100/ILCE-6100 Guide to Digital
Photography
User's Manual for LCD Projection
Monitor
David Busch's Nikon Z5 Guide to
Digital Photography
Canon EOS 5D Mark II Digital
Field Guide

Lcd Monitor GuideDavid
Busch's Sony Alpha a7 IV Guide
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to Digital PhotographyRocky
Nook, Inc.
Everything you need to know in
order to take amazing photos
with your Nikon D5200 As one
of Nikon's most advanced
cameras offered in the entrylevel line of dSLRs, the Nikon
D5200 boasts a smarter
system for focusing and
tracking moving subjects as
well as a sharper sensor for
capturing finely detailed
images. This handy, portable
field guide is filled with
everything you want and need
to know in order to take
memorable photos with your
Nikon D5200. Packed with fullcolor photos, this resource
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walks you through the
camera's controls, features,
and functions using step-bystep instructions along with
color images of each menu
screen. Details how to use the
features, functions, and menu
system of the Nikon D5200
Teaches you how, when, and
why you should adjust white
balance, autofocus, exposure,
lenses Goes beyond camera
settings to offer you a
refresher guide to the
principles of digital
photography by covering the
essentials of lighting,
composition, and exposure
Features helpful examples
along with a variety of tips and
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tricks to capturing portraits,
candids, sports, travel, macro
photography, and more
Includes a grey and color
checker card to help you
capture perfect color in any
setting With so much helpful
advice for getting the most out
of your Nikon D5200, you'll be
referencing this guide again
and again.
David Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6600/ILCE-6600 Guide to
Digital Photography is the most
comprehensive reference and
guide book available for Sony’s
flagship APS-C mirrorless
camera. This enthusiast digital
camera has a more powerful
processor and upgraded
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autofocus with enhanced realtime tracking and advanced
Eye AF. Built-in 5-axis image
stabilization allows sharp
images hand-held even with
slower shutter speeds. The
a6600’s new LCD swivels to
face forward, making the
camera excellent for selfportraits, vlogging, and other
applications. The a6600
features a 24 megapixel sensor
with 425 embedded phasedetect pixels for lightning-fast
autofocus at up to 11 frames
per second, and a more
powerful battery to extend
shooting life. With an electronic
shutter that provides a silent
shooting option, stunning
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4K/UHD video capabilities, and
new time-lapse photography
features, the a6600/ILCE-6600
is a versatile digital camera
that’s simple to use, yet boasts
features demanded by the
most avid photo buff. With this
book in hand, you will discover
all the capabilities of the Sony
Alpha a6600/ILCE-6600 as you
explore the world of digital
photography, develop your
creativity, and capture the best
photographs you’ve ever
taken.
Filled with detailed how-to
steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch’s
Sony Alpha a6600/ILCE-6600
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Guide to Digital Photography
describes every feature of this
sophisticated camera in depth,
from taking your first photos
through advanced details of
setup, exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more. It relates
each feature to specific
photographic techniques and
situations. Also included is the
handy camera “roadmap,” an
easy-to-use visual guide to the
a6600/ILCE-6600’s features
and controls. Learn when to
use every option and, more
importantly, when not to use
them, by following the author’s
recommended settings for
every menu entry. With bestselling photographer and
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mentor David Busch as your
guide, you’ll quickly have full
creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether
you’re shooting on the job,
taking pictures as an advanced
enthusiast pushing the limits of
your imagination, or are just
out for fun. Start building your
knowledge and confidence,
while bringing your vision to
light with the Sony Alpha
a6600/ILCE-6600.
David Busch's Nikon Z50 Guide
to Digital Photography is your
all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for
getting the most out of your
Nikon Z50 mirrorless camera.
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Nikon’s first APS-C format
mirrorless model is compact,
weighs just 14 ounces, and is
very affordable, making it the
perfect camera for budding
photo enthusiasts. It’s built
around a 21-megapixel sensor
that offers excellent image
quality and is sensitive enough
for low light shooting. With a
209-point phase-detect
autofocus system covering
more than 85 percent of the
frame, the Z50 can shoot
sports and action at up to 11
frames per second, with
lightning fast focus. The Z50
can capture both 4K and Full
HD movies, too, and the flipdown rear LCD is ideal for
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selfies and vlogging. With this
book in hand, you’ll master all
the camera’s impressive
features, and fine tune your
camera skills as develop your
creativity taking great
photographs with your new
Z50.
Filled with detailed how-to
steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon Z50 Guide to Digital
Photography covers all the
camera's capabilities in depth,
from taking your first photos
through advanced details of
setup, exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more, and relates
each feature to specific
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photographic techniques and
situations. Also included is the
handy visual guide to the Z50,
with close-up photos and
descriptions of the camera's
essential features and controls.
Learn when to use each option
and, more importantly, when
not to use them, by following
the author’s recommended
settings for every menu entry.
With best-selling photographer
and mentor David Busch as
your guide, you'll quickly have
full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as
an advanced enthusiast, or are
just out for fun. Start building
your knowledge and
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confidence, while bringing your
vision to light with the Nikon
Z50 today.
Autodesk 3ds Max 2021: A
Comprehensive Guide, 21st
Edition
Autodesk 3ds Max 2020: A
Comprehensive Guide, 20th
Edition
Photographer's Guide to the
Sony a7C
Canon EOS Rebel T3i / 600D
Digital Field Guide
David Busch's Nikon Z6 Guide to Digital
Photography is your all-in-one
comprehensive resource and reference
for the exciting and affordable Nikon Z6
compact mirrorless camera. This groundbreaking enthusiast camera is built
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around a 24.5 megapixel sensor, that
offers excellent image quality and ISO
speeds from ISO 100-51200. The Z6 can
be fitted with any of the new ultra-sharp
S-series, Z-mount lenses, or mount a full
line of Nikon’s existing F-mount lenses,
with the optional FTZ adapter. Five-axis
in-body image stabilization provides up to
five stops of anti-shake performance so
you can hand-hold the camera at slower
shutter speeds. With 273 phase-detect AF
focus points, covering 90 percent of the
frame, and the next-generation EXPEED
6 processing chip, the Z6 can shoot sports
and action at up to 12 frames per second,
with lightning fast focus. The Z6 can
capture both 4K and Full HD movies,
too. With this book in hand, you’ll
master all the camera’s impressive
features, and fine tune your camera skills
as develop your creativity taking great
photographs with your new Z6.
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Filled with detailed how-to steps and fullcolor illustrations, David Busch's Nikon
Z6 Guide to Digital Photography covers
all the camera's capabilities in depth,
from taking your first photos through
advanced details of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and more, and relates
each feature to specific photographic
techniques and situations. Also included
is the handy visual guide to the Z6, with
close-up photos and descriptions of the
camera's essential features and controls.
Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended
settings for every menu entry. With bestselling photographer and mentor David
Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have
full creative mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether you're shooting on
the job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are
just out for fun. Start building your
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knowledge and confidence, while
bringing your vision to light with the
Nikon Z6 today.
p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px;
font: 11.0px Verdana}
Autodesk 3ds Max 2019: A
Comprehensive Guide book aims at
harnessing the power of Autodesk 3ds
Max for modelers, animators, and
designers. The book caters to the needs of
both the novice and the advanced users
of 3ds Max. Keeping in view the varied
requirements of the users, the book first
introduces the basic features of 3ds Max
2019 and then gradually progresses to
cover the advanced 3D models and
animations. In this book, two projects
based on the tools and concepts covered
in the book have been added to enhance
the knowledge of users. This book will
help you unleash your creativity, thus
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helping you create stunning 3D models
and animations. The book will help the
learners transform their imagination into
reality with ease. Also, it takes the users
across a wide spectrum of animations
through progressive examples, numerous
illustrations, and ample exercises. Salient
Features: Consists of 18 chapters, 1
project, and 1 student project that are
organized in a pedagogical sequence
covering various aspects of modeling,
texturing, lighting, and animation. The
author has followed the tutorial approach
to explain various concepts of modeling,
texturing, lighting, and animation. The
first page of every chapter summarizes
the topics that are covered in it. Step-bystep instructions that guide the users
through the learning process. Additional
information is provided throughout the
book in the form of notes and tips. SelfEvaluation Test and Review Questions
Page 89/120

File Type PDF Lcd Monitor
Guide
are given at the end of each chapter so
that the users can assess their knowledge.
Table of Contents Chapter 1:
Introduction to Autodesk 3ds Max 2019
Chapter 2: Standard Primitives Chapter
3: Extended Primitives Chapter 4:
Working with Architectural Objects
Chapter 5: Splines and Extended Splines
Chapter 6: Modifying Splines Chapter 7:
Materials and Maps Chapter 8:
Modifying 3D Mesh Objects Chapter 9:
Graphite Modeling Technique Chapter
10: Compound Objects Chapter 11:
Modifiers Chapter 12: Lights and
Rendering Chapter 13: Animation Basics
Chapter 14: Rigid Body Dynamics and
Helpers Chapter 15: NURBS Modeling
Chapter 16: Systems, Hierarchy, and
Kinematics Chapter 17: Particle Systems
and Space Warps-I Chapter 18: Particle
Systems and Space Warps-II Project 1:
Creating a Diner Student Project Index
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Free Teaching and Learning Resources
Technical support by contacting
'techsupport@cadcim.com'. Max files
used in tutorials, exercises, and
illustrations. Customizable PowerPoint
presentations of all chapters*. Instructor
Guide with solution to all review
questions and instructions to create the
models for exercises*. Additional
learning resources at
'https://3dsmaxexperts.blogspot.com' and
'youtube.com/cadcimtech'. (* For faculty
only)
David Busch's Nikon D5600 Guide to
Digital Photography is your all-in-one
comprehensive resource and reference
for the Nikon D5600 camera. This
ultracompact and light weight Nikon
digital SLR has new SnapBridge wireless
Bluetooth communication so you can use
your iOS or Android device to control the
camera. Nikon has also added an easy-toPage 91/120
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use time-lapse feature to its impressive
capabilities, which include a swiveling
touch screen LCD that makes taking
photos or changing settings quick and
easy. The D5600 captures 24-megapixel
still images and 1080p 60 fps highdefinition movies with stereo sound, too.
With this book in hand, you can fine tune
your camera skills as you explore the
world of digital photography, develop
your creativity, and take great
photographs with your D5600. p.p1
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
12.0px 'Times New Roman'} Filled with
detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Nikon D5600
Guide to Digital Photography covers all
the camera's features in depth, from
taking your first photos through
advanced details of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and more, and relates
each feature to specific photographic
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techniques and situations. Also included
is the handy visual guide to the D5600,
with close-up photos and descriptions of
the camera's essential features and
controls, including the versatile LCD
touch screen. Learn when to use each
option and, more importantly, when not
to use them, by following the author’s
recommended settings for every menu
entry. With best-selling photographer and
mentor David Busch as your guide, you'll
quickly have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether you're
shooting on the job, as an advanced
enthusiast, or are just out for fun. Start
building your knowledge and confidence,
while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D5600 today.
Master IT hardware and software
installation, configuration, repair,
maintenance, and troubleshooting and
fully prepare for the CompTIA® A+
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220-901 and 220-902 exams. This all-inone textbook and lab manual is a realworld guide to learning how to connect,
manage, and troubleshoot multiple
devices in authentic IT scenarios.
Thorough instruction built on the
CompTIA A+ 220-901 and 220-902 exam
objectives includes coverage of Linux,
Mac, mobile, cloud, and expanded
troubleshooting and security. For
realistic industry experience, the author
also includes common legacy
technologies still in the field along with
non-certification topics like Windows 10
to make this textbook THE textbook to
use for learning about today’s tools and
technologies. In addition, dual emphasis
on both tech and soft skills ensures you
learn all you need to become a qualified,
professional, and customer-friendly
technician. Dozens of activities to help
“flip” the classroom plus hundreds of
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labs included within the book provide an
economical bonus–no need for a separate
lab manual. Learn more quickly and
thoroughly with all these study and
review tools: Learning Objectives provide
the goals for each chapter plus chapter
opening lists of A+ Cert Exam Objectives
ensure full coverage of these topics
Hundreds of photos, figures, and tables
to help summarize and present
information in a visual manner in an allnew full color design Practical Tech Tips
give real-world IT Tech Support
knowledge Soft Skills best practice advice
and team-building activities in each
chapter cover all the tools and skills you
need to become a professional, customerfriendly technician in every category
Review Questions, including true/false,
multiple choice, matching, fill-in-theblank, and open-ended questions, assess
your knowledge of the learning objectives
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Hundreds of thought-provoking activities
to apply and reinforce the chapter
content and “flip” the classroom if you
want More than 140 Labs allow you to
link theory to practical experience Key
Terms identify exam words and phrases
associated with each topic Detailed
Glossary clearly defines every key term
Dozens of Critical Thinking Activities
take you beyond the facts to complete
comprehension of topics Chapter
Summary provides a recap of key
concepts for studying Certification Exam
Tips provide insight into the certification
exam and preparation process
Photographer's Guide to the Sony RX1R
II
Getting the Most from Sony's Pocketable
Digital Camera
Digital Photography Pocket Guide
Getting the Most from Sony's Advanced
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Digital Camera
Canon PowerShot G11 Digital Field
Guide

David Busch's Nikon D780
Guide to Digital
Photography is your all-inone comprehensive resource
and reference for the
exciting Nikon D780
digital SLR. This weathersealed pro/enthusiast
camera is built around a
24.5 megapixel backilluminated sensor that
offers incredible image
quality and features a
dual focus system for fast
phase detect autofocus in
both viewfinder and live
view/movie modes. Burst
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shooting with continuous
autofocus at 7 frames per
second – or up to 12 fps
in live view/silent
shooting mode – is an
action photographer’s
dream. Videographers will
love the D780’s UHD 4K
video, too. All
photographers will
appreciate the security
the camera’s twin SD card
slots provide.
Filled with detailed howto steps and full-color
illustrations, David
Busch's Nikon D780 Guide
to Digital Photography
covers all the camera's
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capabilities in depth,
from taking your first
photos through advanced
details of setup,
exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more, and
relates each feature to
specific photographic
techniques and situations.
Also included is the handy
visual “roadmap” guide to
the D780, a chapter with
close-up photos and
descriptions of the
camera's essential
features and controls.
Learn when to use each
option and, more
importantly, when not to
use them, by following the
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author’s recommended
settings for every menu
entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide,
you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities,
whether you're shooting on
the job, as an advanced
enthusiast, or are just
out for fun. Start
building your knowledge
and confidence, while
bringing your vision to
light with the Nikon D780
today.
Photographer’s Guide to
the Sony a7C is a fullcolor, fully illustrated
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guide book covering all
features and operations of
the a7C mirrorless,
compact, full-frame
interchangeable-lens
digital camera. With this
book, author Alexander S.
White provides users of
the a7C with a manual
covering all aspects of
the camera’s operation.
Using a tutorial-like
approach, the book shows
beginning and intermediate
photographers how to
accomplish things with the
a7C, and explains when and
why to use the camera’s
many features. The book
provides details about the
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camera’s shooting modes as
well as its menu options
for shooting, playback,
setup, video, Wi-Fi,
Bluetooth, and special
effects. The book covers
the a7C’s ability to use
its touch screen for
focusing and enlarging
images in some situations,
its upgraded autofocus
system, which includes
real-time tracking
autofocus as well as
automatic focusing on the
eyes of humans or animals,
and the camera’s wide
range of options for
assigning its control
buttons, dial, and wheel
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to carry out photographic
functions. The book
includes more than 400
color photographs that
illustrate the camera’s
controls, display screens,
and menus. The images
include photographs taken
using the a7C’s various
shooting modes and its
Creative Style and Picture
Effect menu options, with
settings that alter the
appearance of images. The
book provides concise
introductions to topics
such as street photography
and astrophotography, and
explains how to use the
camera’s Wi-Fi and
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Bluetooth features to
transfer images to a
smartphone or tablet, to
control the camera from
such a device, and to add
location information to
images. The book includes
a full discussion of the
video features of the a7C,
which can shoot HD and 4K
(ultra-HD) movies, with
manual control of exposure
and focus during
recording. The book
explains the camera’s
numerous features for
professional-level
videography, including
Picture Profiles that
allow adjustment of
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settings such as gamma
curve, black level, knee,
and detail. The book
describes steps for
recording 4K video to an
external video recorder
using the “clean” video
output from the camera’s
HDMI port. In three
appendices, the book
discusses accessories for
the a7C, including lenses,
cases, power sources,
remote controls,
microphones and external
flash units, and includes
a list of websites and
other resources for
further information. The
book includes an appendix
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with “quick tips” on how
to take advantage of the
camera’s features in the
most efficient ways
possible. This guide to
the a7C includes a
detailed index, so the
reader can quickly locate
information about any
particular feature or
aspect of the camera.
The Canon Rebel EOS
T3i/600D is a powerful
camera packed with new
features. Covering every
button, menu, and setting
on your new Canon EOS
Rebel T3i, the Canon Rebel
EOS T3i/600DDigital Field
Guide can help you to
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achieve the most with your
new camera. Chapter 1:
Setting Up the EOS Rebel
T3i/600D- This chapter
identifies every button,
dial, and indicator on
your camera and walks you
through setting up your
Canon T3i for immediate
use. Chapter 2:
Controlling Exposure and
Focus: This chapter
teaches you how each of
your camera’s modes
functions, from fully
automatic to the daunting
manual mode. It also
covers how to adjust key
exposure settings such as
ISO, shutter speed, and
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aperture. Chapter 3:
Getting Great Color and
Adding Creative EffectsWithin this chapter,
you’ll discover how
properly adjust white
balance, change color
space, or apply creative
filter effects in camera.
Chapter 4: Customizing the
EOS Rebel T3i/600D- This
section will teach you to
personalize your camera by
customizing key features
such as exposure or
autofocus to fit your
personal preferences.
Chapter 5: Shooting with a
Live View on the LCD- This
chapter covers how to set
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up, work, and shoot in
live view. Chapter 6:
Using Movie Mode- Chapter
6 covers how to get the
most of your movie mode by
knowing some of the basics
like recording and playing
back your videos. Chapter
7: Working with FlashThis chapter explores your
flash options from
shooting with the built-in
flash, modifying flash
exposure, shooting with a
speedlite, or using a
wireless flash, and much
more. Chapter 8: Exploring
Lenses and AccessoriesChapter 8 offers key
advice on choosing the
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best lenses and
accessories for your Canon
T3i, including
recommendations for a
variety of budgets and
skill-levels. Chapter 9:
The Elements of Exposure
and Composition- This
chapter gives a primer on
the fundamentals of
exposure and composition
to help you take the best
possible photos now that
you know how to make all
necessary adjustments to
your camera settings.
Appendix- How to Use the
Gray Card and Color
Checker- A bonus gray card
and color checker are
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provided to help you get
the color right on every
shot. This appendix
teaches you how to make
the most of this great addon. The Canon Rebel EOS
T3i/600DDigital Field
Guide is a friendly,
efficient, clearlyillustrated guide that
will enable you to
confidently capture
beautiful images with your
new Canon EOS Rebel T3i.
This step-by-step, highly
visual text provides a
comprehensive introduction
to managing and
maintaining computer
hardware and software.
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Written by best-selling
author and educator Jean
Andrews, A+ Guide to IT
Technical Support, 9th
Edition closely integrates
the CompTIA+ Exam
objectives to prepare you
for the 220-901 and
220-902 certification
exams. The new Ninth
Edition also features
extensive updates to
reflect current
technology, techniques,
and industry standards in
the dynamic, fast-paced
field of PC repair and
information technology.
Each chapter covers both
core concepts and advanced
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topics, organizing
material to facilitate
practical application and
encourage you to learn by
doing. The new edition
features more coverage of
updated hardware,
security, virtualization,
new coverage of cloud
computing, Linux and Mac
OS, and increased emphasis
on mobile devices.
Supported by a wide range
of supplemental resources
to enhance learning with
Lab Manuals, CourseNotes
online labs and the
optional MindTap that
includes online labs,
certification test prep
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and interactive exercises
and activities, this
proven text offers
students an ideal way to
prepare for success as a
professional IT support
technician and
administrator. Important
Notice: Media content
referenced within the
product description or the
product text may not be
available in the ebook
version.
Photographer's Guide to
the Sony a6400
Autodesk 3ds Max 2019: A
Comprehensive Guide, 19th
Edition
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Getting the Most from
Sony's Advanced Mirrorless
Camera
A+ Guide to IT Technical
Support (Hardware and
Software)
David Busch's Sony Alpha
a7C Guide to Digital
Photography
The OM-D E-M1 camera has been
hailed as "The King of Micro Four
Thirds" format for good reason!
The engineers gave this camera
one of the most customizable and
nuanced user interfaces ever.
While a good move, even
experienced users will sometimes
need help getting their arms
around all of the different
permutations of features or
groups of features spread across
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different menus. In this detailed
and easy-to-read reference,
professional photographer Tony
Phillips simplifies the complexity
and provides the shortest
learning curve for this infinitelyconfigurable camera. Get the
most out of your investment from
the most highly-regarded source
of books for digital cameras!
David Busch's Nikon Z7 II/Z6 II
Guide to Digital Photography is
your all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for
Nikon’s next-generation Z7 II and
Z6 II mirrorless cameras. The
company has upgraded these
compact cameras with the
features most requested by
enthusiasts, including two
memory card slots, advanced
autofocus features, and
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performance-enhancing dual
EXPEED 6 processors. Serious
photographers can select the
high-resolution 45.7 megapixel
Z7 II, or opt for the higher
continuous shooting rates and
stellar low-light versatility of the
24 megapixel Z6 II. Both cameras
offer incredible image quality,
especially when coupled with a
burgeoning line of ultra-sharp Sseries, Z-mount lenses. The
affordable FTZ adapter allows
you to use more than 300
different lenses in Nikon’s Fmount lineup, too. Five-axis inbody image stabilization provides
up to five stops of anti-shake
performance so you can handhold the camera at slower shutter
speeds. An improved autofocus
system with human and animal
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eye/face detection offers
lightning fast focus for stills and
both 4K and Full HD movieshooting. With this book in hand,
you’ll master all these impressive
features, and fine tune your
camera skills as develop your
creativity taking great
photographs with your new Z7 II
or Z6 II.
Filled with detailed how-to steps
and full-color illustrations, David
Busch's Nikon Z7 II/Z6 II Guide
to Digital Photography covers the
cameras’ capabilities in depth,
from taking your first photos
through advanced details of
setup, exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more, and relates
each feature to specific
photographic techniques and
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situations. Also included is the
handy visual guide to the Z7 II
and Z6 II, with close-up photos
and descriptions of the camera's
essential features and controls.
Learn when to use each option
and, more importantly, when not
to use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings
for every menu entry. With bestselling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll
quickly have full creative mastery
of your camera’s capabilities,
whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast,
or are just out for fun. Start
building your knowledge and
confidence, while bringing your
vision to light with the Nikon Z7
II or Z6 II today.
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Photographer's Guide to the Sony
DSC-RX100 V
Compl CompT A+ Gd PC ePub_7
Photographer's Guide to the Sony
DSC-RX100 VII
David Busch’s Canon EOS Rebel
T6s/T6i/760D/750D Guide to
Digital SLR Photography
David Busch's Nikon Z50 Guide
to Digital Photography
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